
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Year 4 National Multiplication Check  
Parent Meeting 

 
Dear parent/carers,  

 
We are inviting all Year 4 parents to a Parent Meeting on Thursday 16th May at 3:30pm – 4:00pm in the 
school hall. This will give parents and carers the opportunity to hear about how the test will run and what to 
expect on the day of the test.  
 
Mr Barcock and Mrs Martin will be leading the meeting to ensure that everyone is fully prepared.  With this 
in mind, please make sure your child is still practicing their times tables up to 12 x 12. As previously stated, 
your child will be expected to answer a range of questions within 6 seconds. TTRS is a great resource to 
support is and all children have access to this.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Barcock   and   Mrs Martin 
Assistant Head       Year 3 and 4 Phase Leader  
Maths Lead  
 
 
 
 
 
 


